Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaui)

From: Nathan Klinkhammer <nathan_j_klinkhammer@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 1:42 PM

To: _ *Cl-StPaul_Contact-Council

Subject: Fw: 654 CARROLL AVENUE: Formal Objection to Assessment of Alley Sealcoating
_ Charges

Attachments: 654 Carroll Avenue Sealcoating Objection Form,jpg; 654 Carroll Avenue Alley

Sealcoating Objection.pdf

Please confirm this appeal was received and will be considered at the meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May
5, 2021 at 3:30 PM.

Thank you,

Nathan J. Klinkhammer, CPA
654 Carroll Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55104

(701) 367-4558

From: Nathan Klinkhammer

Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 12:50 AM

To: Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: 654 CARROLL AVENUE: Formal Objection to Assessment of Alley Sealcoating Charges

Per the attached notification dated 03/31/2021, Please consider this email as my formal objection to the alley
sealcoating assessment charge for the property located at 654 Carroll Avenue in St. Paul. The Assessment #
shown on the received document is #205600 corresponding to Property ID Number 35-29-23-44-0036.

Basis for objection: This objection only applies to the charges related to the alley sealcoating due to the
disproportionate amount charged against the property relative to the block as a whole. The charge for
sealcoating of 83 feet of alley against the subject property is disproportionate not enly to the size of the
property relative to the block, but also the number of units that require use of the alley for property access,
utility access, and waste management services.

The sealcoating charge hilled to 654 Carroll Avenue accounts for an estimated 21% of the total cost of alley
sealcoating assessed for entire block. Conversely, the land area of 654 Carroll Avenue accounts for an
estimated 3% of the land area of the block. Additionally, the alley serving the block is bordered by two multi-
unit dwellings, five single family unit dwellings, a church, and a non-profit organization. All properties have
various use of the alley for property access, utility maintenance, and trash/recycling services. As such, the
subject property accounts for only 1 of 13 users of the alley, or 8%. Although the irregular L-shape of the ailey
abuts the property on both the side and rear, this proximity and the resulting charge is disproportionately
weighted against one taxpayer.

Please confirm receipt of this objection.



Thank you,

Nathan J. Klinkhammer
654 Carroll Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55104
{701) 367-4558
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